Agenda Item #	Page #

то:	CHAIR AND MEMBERS CIVIC WORKS COMMITTEE MEETING ON DECEMBER 19, 2011
FROM:	JOHN BRAAM, P.ENG. DIRECTOR OF WATER AND CITY ENGINEER
SUBJECT:	PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING REGARDING WATER FLUORIDATION IN LONDON

RECOMMENDATION

That, on the recommendation of the Director of Water and City Engineer,

- 1) further to the direction of the Committee Chair, a public participation meeting **BE HELD** on Wednesday, January 25, at 5:00 pm, for the purpose of receiving public input on this matter in order to assist the Municipal Council in its decision-making process, and
- 2) in order to accommodate all parties who may wish to speak, the meeting **BE HELD** at Centennial Hall.

PREVIOUS REPORTS PERTINENT TO THIS MATTER

- Requests to Discontinue Water Fluoridation in London, October 6, 2008, Environment and Transportation Committee, Agenda Item #2
- Update Regarding Water Fluoridation in London, November 28, 2011, Environment and Transportation Committee, Agenda Item #2

SUBMITTED BY:	RECOMMENDED BY:
JOHN SIMON, P.ENG. DIVISION MANAGER, WATER OPERATIONS	JOHN BRAAM, P.ENG. DIRECTOR OF WATER AND CITY ENGINEER
REVIEWED & CONCURRED BY:	
PAT MCNALLY, P.ENG. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, PLANNING, ENVIRONMENTAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES	

c.c. Jeff Fielding - Chief Administrative Officer

Cathy Saunders – City Clerk

Roland Welker – Division Manager – Water Engineering

Andrew Henry – Division Manager – Regional Water Supply

Dan Huggins - Water Quality Manager

Dr. Graham Pollett – Medical Officer of Health – Middlesex-London Health Unit

Dr. Bryna Warshawsky – Associate Medical Officer of Health – Middlesex-London Health Unit